
 

 

 

 

 

                        

                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17 April 2020 

 

COVID-19  
COMMUNITYUPDATE 

  
As we continue through this difficult time, we would like to thank 
everyone in the community who is adhering to the rules for social 
distancing, frequent hand washing and other directives that are 
keeping our community safe. 
 
The MPHS will continue to be open for all outpatient clinics, 
 24/7 emergency and residential aged care. We may go through 
some changes as the needs arise but will function as normally as 
possible to provide the best health care for our community. 
 
Please don’t neglect your health and maintain all the normal 
activities that keep you healthy day to day. 
 
Keep up the good work and DON’T BE COMPLACENT so that we 
can keep ourselves and our loved one safe in the months to come. 
 
 

 

Flora Weinman 
ADON 
Julia Creek MPHS 


